BelolE

Box 126

Lebret, Saskatchewan
S0G 2Y0

November 10, 2003

Garry Bedore, Chairman

The Lebret Farmland Foundation Inc.
Box 4

Lebret, Saskatchewan

S0G 2Y0

Dear Garry:

A group of people have volunteered to work together to take on the planning and organizing of
the 2004 New Year’s Eve Celebrations and the 2004 Lebret Metis Cultural Days. This group has
structured themselves in a committee format, they are:

Chairman: Al Blondeau
Vice Chairman: Gerard Lagace
Secretary: Denise Lagace
Financial: Wilfred Blondeau

In addition to these volunteers there are several others who have agreed to be members on the
various sub committees to make this cultural event a success.

We ask thg,t The Lebret Farmland Foundation Inc. acknowledge the formation of this committee
at 1sn_~d9_mi3@rd meeting, as the Foundation’s organizing group. This will enable our committee
" to commence work on the New Year’s Eve kick off celebration for the Cultural days event.

We look forward to working with The Lebret Farmland Foundation Inc. to improve the 2004
Metis Cultural Days and ensure their success.

Yours truly,
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Al Blondeau
Chairman



Garry: Please find enclosed the minutes of our last meeting, just to bring the Farm Board
up to date as to where the Cultural Organization is at. You may wish to distribute them at
your next meeting with the Board members. I've contacted Mr. Bernard Tripp to invite
him to attend our next meeting on behalf of the Farm Board.

Al Blondeau
May 2, 2004



